
I am writing to express support for Legislative Concepts 17, 18, 19, and 20. LC 19 is especially important to me because 

public trust in the police has been destroyed over the past many months. One critical way to restore that trust is through 

accountability, which this bill will provide by making the disciplinary records of state law enforcement public. Doing so 

will also make it difficult for officers against whom disciplinary action has been taken to simply move to another 

department. I hope that increased transparency and accountability will promote greater integrity among police and 

safety for the public.  

 

Again, please advance and pass these four bills. Thank you. 

 

Anneliese Brown 

Bend, OR 


